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Jackson Co Treasurer's Office closed Friday
(KNZA)--The Jackson County Treasurer’s Office will be closed on Friday ( April
20) in order for new ceiling tiles and lighting to be installed in the office.

The office will resume regular business hours on Monday, April 23rd.

The treasurer’s office is the first of four offices on the second floor of the Jackson
County Courthouse that will receive new ceiling tiles and lighting.

The Holton Recorder reports the County Commission in February approved the
purchase of the ceiling tiles from Pro-Ceiling Tiles at a cost of more than $13,000.
In addition, the Commission approved the purchase of LED lighting from
Kriz-Davis, of Topeka, for a total cost of nearly $6,500.

In addition to the treasurer’s office, new ceiling tiles and lighting will be installed
in the clerk’s, appraiser’s and register of deeds offices at later dates.
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